Sodahuskommittén

Stockholm, April 23, 2009

To the buyers of Sodahuskommittén’s recommendatons and guidelines.

Sodahuskommittén (the Swedish-Norwegian Recovery Boiler Committee -
SNRBC) has decided to clarify the General terms for the use of the
recommendations of the Sodahuskommittén, A3.

The following changes have been implemented in the new version, dated
December 2008, in regard to the previous version, dated December 2004:

Q In subsection 1, it is clarified that the recommendations are only published
in Swedish and the recommendations are only to be used for the activities
of the members of Sodahuskommittén in Sweden and Norway

O Subsection 6, regarding the translation of the recommendations, is deleted.

Only the Swedish version is officially recognized by the SNRBC.

For Sodahuskommittén,
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Chairman of Sodahuskommittén

£ \'/ z‘f .//;f‘/
(;" j /ﬁ:{%/ /LV/ ! P f%)ﬁf"f

Mikael Ahlroth
Secretary of Sodahuskommittén
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